
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Return to school and COVID Testing 
 

 
 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 

As you will be aware we have been asked to provide lateral flow testing of students prior to 
students returning to school after the Christmas holiday.  
 
In order to facilitate this, students will not return to school until Tuesday 11th January 2022. 
 
Onsite testing of students will take place at NUAST on Monday 10th January 2022. Students 
will only need to attend school to complete the lateral flow test and will then return home.   
 
They will be issued with home test kits to enable further testing to take place until the end of 
January.  
 
The results of these tests, even negative tests, should be recorded via the NHS app. 
 
In order to give consent for your child to be tested on Monday 10th January 2022, you should 
register by following the link https://www.nuast.org.uk/consent 
 
Students should attend school for testing at the following times on Monday 10th January: 
 

• Years 7, 8 and 9 will be 9.00AM – 11.00AM 

• Years 10 and 11 -will be 11.00AM – 12.30AM 

• Years 12 and 13 will be 1.00PM – 3.00PM 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Robert White 
 
Mr R W White 
Principal 
 
 

https://www.nuast.org.uk/consent

